
VIRTUAL COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETING

2805 Bowers Avenue, Santa Clara, CA
New Data Center

Thursday, February 22nd, 2024, 6:00 pm -7:00 pm

G I Partners is holding a community meeting regarding the proposed development 

located at 2805 Bowers Ave. The proposed development will replace an existing two 

story office building with a four story Data Center.

City Staff will be in attendance to accept feedback. 

When: Thursday, February 22nd, 2024 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Where: Via ZOOM https://santaclaraca.zoom.us/j/82856788091

Webinar ID: 82856788091

Project Contact: Gerry De Young, (gdeyoung@HMHca.com) or (408) 487-2200

 City Contact: Nimisha Agrawal| Senior Planner (NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov) or 

(408) 615-2467

invites you to a




